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2022 Tulare County College Night scheduled for September 13   
5:30 – 7:30 p.m.  •  Tuesday, September 13, 2022  •  Visalia Convention Center 
 

The Tulare County Office of Education’s annual College Night will return to the Visalia Convention 

Center Tuesday, September 13. Representatives from nearly 80 colleges, universities and technical 

schools will be in attendance to answer questions about entrance requirements, available degrees, and 

tuition expenses at their institutions. Tulare County College Night, which will open to students and 

their families at 5:30 p.m., is designed to provide information on preparing for and applying to colleges. 

 

In addition to college representatives, parents and students will also have the option of attending 

informational breakout sessions on topics such as financial aid, writing college admissions essays, and 

college and career planning. Breakout sessions will begin at 6:00 p.m. Spanish-speaking representatives 

will also be available to provide information to parents on financial aid. 

 

For more information on College Night, contact Paula Terrill at (559) 651-0565. More information is also 

available at tcoe.org/collegenight.   
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